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The month of August starts with the renovation 

of the dance floor followed by the addition of 

laminate “wood” flooring in the formerly 

carpeted areas to be dance and exercise 

friendly.  REMINDER:  the main hall will be 

closed to normal activities from Monday August 

4 through Friday August 15.  Normal activities 

resume Saturday August 16.  Pardon the 

interruption but this will represent a major 

improvement.  The office will also be closed 

during the two-week project, but we’ll check 



messages and the mail slot. CLUB NOTES:

 



 

 



LIONS CLUB:

 

Yes, it’s time for the Lion’s club annual 

Pinedorado Raffle!  Ticket packs will be 

distributed to participating Joslyn Clubs and 

each club will receive 25% of their sales!  First 

prize is $1000, and pictured is the coveted 2nd 



prize—that Cambria dream—a RESERVATION at 

the Sea Chest! 

 

 

CLEANUP CLUB:  The clean up club for August is 

Dancercise.    

Have a great summer!  Dave Stiles, Joslyn 

president 



 

 


